Dear Pre-Primary Parents,
This letter outlines your child’s schedule when class begins.  Please note that one parent will remain in the classroom for the first few days to promote a sense of security for your child while he/she adjusts to this new environment. (Mom and Dad can take turns, or a Nanny, if that is the usual daytime caregiver.)
Tuesday,
Sept. 3rd 
Meet-and-Greet

10 – 11:00 a.m.





parent and child

15 – 20 minute visit

Wednesday,
Sept. 4th 
parent and child

1 hour





Group 1


9:15 – 10:15 a.m.





Group 2


10:30 – 11:30 a.m.

Thursday,
Sept. 5th 
parent and child

1 hour





Group 1


9:15 – 10:15 a.m.





Group 2


10:30 – 11:30 a.m.
Friday,
Sept. 6th 
parent and child

first 15 minutes









(9:15-10:15 a.m.)





child alone (full class)
last 45 minutes

Monday,
Sept. 9th
child alone


9:15-11:15 a.m.





(full class, no lunch)
*note that families who have registered their child for nap may begin on this day provided that the child is ready.  The lead teachers will help with this communication.
Tuesday,
Sept. 10th
child alone


9:15 - 12:15 a.m.




(full class, bring lunch)
Wednesday,
Sept. 11th
Our normal schedule begins





Drop-off between

8:30  and 9:00 a.m.





Pick-up between

12:30 and 12:45 p.m.

This schedule will not prevent all anxiety for your child, but it will illustrate that you are happy and confident in his/her new classroom.

During the evening of the 5th, you can have a brief conversation with your child to make him/her aware that you will not be staying at school on Friday.  “When I take you to school I will be staying a little while and then I will need to go to a short meeting.  I will tell you ‘bye,’ and then I will come back to pick you up.”  You can remind him/her again on the way to school, but you want to be very matter of fact about it – convey that you feel confident about this arrangement.

Still, be prepared for your child to cry when you leave; this is a major step towards independence.  Again, do not hesitate when saying goodbye; your child might interpret your hesitation as concern regarding his/her new classroom.  A quick kiss/hug and, “I will pick you up soon,” lets your child know that you are comfortable with leaving.  
On the last transition day (Friday the 6th), you will be welcome to wait upstairs with the other parents.  Coffee and juice will be available in the Assembly Hall.  If you are concerned about your child during this separation, the office staff will be happy to check on your child and report back to you.

When picking up your child, please wait outside our classroom and we will bring your child to you.  This will be our usual pickup routine – it is difficult for a toddler to see someone else’s mom at pickup when his/her mom has not yet arrived.
For parents of 3-day students:  You may choose to have your child complete transition on Friday and Monday by following the above schedule – simply contact us so that we can plan accordingly.  Please refer to the following page if you would like your child to follow the Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday transition schedule.
Thank you for your support!

Miss Jenny, Miss Manjula, and Miss Elizabeth
The alternative schedule for 3-day students is as follows:

Tuesday,
Sept. 3rd 
Meet-and-Greet

10 – 11:00 a.m.





parent and child

15 – 20 minute visit

Wednesday,
Sept. 4th 
parent and child

1 hour









9:15 – 10:15 a.m.

Thursday,
Sept. 5th 
parent and child

1 hour









9:15 – 10:15 a.m.

Tuesday,
Sept. 10th 
parent and child

first 15 minutes if needed








(9:15-10:15 a.m.)





child alone 


last 45 minutes
*note that families who have registered their child for nap may begin on this day provided that the child is ready.  The lead teachers will help with this communication.
Wednesday,
Sept. 11th
child alone


9:15-11:15 a.m.





(no lunch)
Thursday,
Sept. 12th
child alone


9:15 - 12:15 a.m.




(bring lunch)
Tuesday,
Sept. 17th
Our normal schedule begins





Drop-off between

8:30  and 9:00 a.m.





Pick-up between

12:30 and 12:45 p.m.
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